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Circular : Fantabulous Friday (26-08-22)

Theme : Street Food Party

Dear Parents

Season Greetings from RIAH !

To live a full life, you have to fill your stomach first.

After prolonged rain showers and fun activities now it’s time to say goodbye to August
month .We are organising “Fantabulous Friday ' on Friday , 26 August 2022 for our
children . Parents are requested to send home made snacks (bhelpuri, pav bhaji, idli ,
wadapav, pakodas , poha , buttermilk etc) that children can enjoy in their tiffin.

We look forward to your enthusiastic support to make this event a success.

Dress code : Casual wear.

Best Regards
Ms. Sonika K. G.
Principal




